
 

 

 

 

 
March 31, 2021 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

Castleberry ISD is holding our PACE for Learning Summer Program this year for students in grades 
PK-12th grade. Our PACE for Learning Program will address the needs of students who need 
accelerated instruction as well as students who require intervention. If your child has been 
receiving interventions, performed below expectations on assessments, or has struggled to 
maintain passing grades each six weeks, he or she may be required to complete our PACE for 
Learning Program.  

PACE for Learning Dates: 

• Pre-K and Kindergarten: June 4th-July 1st, Monday-Friday 
• 1st - 5th Grade:  June 4th - July 1st, Monday - Friday 
• 6th - 7th Grade: June 4th - July 1st, Monday - Friday 
• 8th Grade: June 4th - June 30th, Monday - Friday 
• 9th - 12th Grade: June 4th - June 30th, Monday - Friday 

If your child will be required to complete our PACE for Learning Program, you will receive 
additional information from your child’s school in May.  

Sincerely, 

 
June Ritchlin, Ed.D. 
Executive Director of 
Elementary Education 

 
Ken Casarez 
Executive Director of  
Secondary Education 
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